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Road cum Rail (RCR) Services from BCCL 

 
 
Bid Document No. NPL/RCR/2022-23/065 
Road cum Rail (RCR) Services from BCCL 
                 Date: 21st September 2022 
 

Tender Cancellation Notice 
 
This is to notify that bidding process against Bid Document No. NPL/RCR/2022-23/065 Rev No. 0 Dated: 9th June 2022, the notice of which was 
published in the newspapers on 9th June 2022 for “Transportation of coal from mine to NPL Plant through Road-cum-Rail mode from Bharat Coking 
Coal Limited (BCCL)”, is hereby cancelled as per the Sl No. 10 & 11 of the General Terms and Disclaimers. 

 
 
 For any other information, kindly contact the undersigned:  

Head Procurement, Nabha Power Limited  
Tel No: +91-1762-277252; Email: coaltenders.npl@larsentoubro.com 
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